Knights of Columbus

NEBRASKA STATE COUNCIL

February 17, 2022
Worthy State Officers and Financial Secretaries,

Every year at the State Convention Mass, we pause for a moment to remember those
Brother Knights who passed away during the past year and who served the State
Council as either a State Officer and/or District Deputy. In the necrology, we will pay
tribute to each of them. I truly believe that it is important that we ensure that everyone be
included that meets the criteria.

I need your help. Please let me know of any brothers from your council who should be
included in this tribute. If you are not sure if they had served on the State level, let me
know anyway. I have a data base of everyone who has served and I can check to see if
they did indeed serve on the State level.

I know of the following who have died and will be remembered at this year’s Mass; they
are: PSD Kenneth Holmes, FDD Decn Mike Leick, FDD Robert Oldham. FDD James
McNamara, FDD Dale Stengel and FDD Art McCarthy.

If you know of anyone else, please notify me at 402-292-2799 Home, |jreed (@ cox.net
(E-Mail) or at 101 Kings Dr., Bellevue, NE 68005. I really appreciate your attention to
this matter.

Thank you,

sl
Larry J Reed
Past State Deputy



